Julia Chalmers

From: Ben.Farrell <Ben.Farrell@jea.co.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 2 February 2017 1:55 PM
To: DP Hearings

Cc: Kim Banks; James.Aoake

Subject: FW: Ski Area Sub Zones Hearing

Hi Morgan/Julia

1.

This email is sent on behalf of Cardrona Alpine Resort Limited’s (CARL), submitter #615.

Intention to be heard

Can you please advise the Chair that CARL intends to be heard in support of its submission at the Ski Area
Sub Zone Hearings (scheduled for May), and to provide evidence if it deems necessary. The extent of CARLs
presentations will be totally subject to the content and recommendations set out in the s.42A Report and/or
any discussions with QLDC leading up to the hearing.

| anticipate that CARL may seek up to about 45mins and call expert evidence. More specifically:

e 10-20mins without calling any expert evidence, if the QLDC staff recommendations are supportive
of CARLs submission; or

e 45mins with pre-circulated evidence (possibly from a CARL employee, planner, landscape), if the
QLDC staff recommendations are not supportive.

| confirm CARL is flexible as to the venue and location (i.e. either Wanaka or Queenstown will be workable).

Late response to minute

We appreciate the above information is being provided after the date requested by the Chair in his minute
of 7 November. We apologise for this and any inconvenience it may have caused.

| note that, despite being issued in November, the Chairs minute was only brought to my attention
yesterday. For some reason (unbeknown to us) the minute was not sent the correct address for service (our
receptionist). As a direct consequence of this, the minute had not been received by CARL nor responded to
in the timeframe requested by the Chair.

Address for service

In light of the above can you please ensure that all email correspondence is sent to reception@jea.co.nz
(being the correct address for service as specified in the submission). In this case, | can also be sent or
copied into the correspondence and/or contacted directly on 021767622 to discuss any matter relating to
the submission or process.

Kind regards

Ben

From: Kim Banks [mailto:kim.banks@gqldc.govt.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 1 February 2017 4:09 p.m.

To: Ben.Farrell

Cc: James.Aoake

Subject: Ski Area Sub Zones Hearing

Ben




Relevant minutes below. We didn’t receive a response to the November minute seeking confirmation of whether
submitters wished to be heard by 24 November 2016. Because of this, you’ll need to send a request to the Chair of
the Panel to accept a late notice to be heard.

http://www.qgldc.govt.nz/assets/Uploads/Planning/District-Plan/Hearings-Page/Memorandums/Mapping/M02/General-
M02-SASZ-Hearing-Time-Request-7-11-16.pdf

http://www.gldc.govt.nz/assets/Uploads/Planning/District-Plan/Hearings-Page/Memorandums/Stream-11/General-
Sixth-Procedural-Minute-SASZ-Hearings-23-1-17.pdf

Regards,
Kim Banks | Senior Policy Planner | Planning & Development QUEENSTOWN
Queenstown Lakes District Council " LAKES DUSTRICT

RN
v gldo.gevt. nez

DD: +64 3450 1771 | P: +64 3 441 0499
E: kim.banks@qldc.govt.nz




